
25 February 2021 
 
 
Request for Official Information responded to under the Local Government and Official 
Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) – reference: (OIR: 2021-190) 

 
• How many staff were employed at your Council as of 28 February 2020 and as of 31 

November 2020 (please provide both the FTE figure and the number employed).  
 

As at 28 February 2020 there were 426 employees, and at 31 November 2020 there were 
456 employees. 
 
In terms of FTE, we have 321 FTE which is made up of both full time and part time roles. 
In addition, we also employ several temporary fixed term and casual employees which 
results in the difference in total numbers between the reported FTE and the actual number 
of people employed. 

 
• What is the total number of staff that have been laid off due to Covid-19?  

 
The Kāpiti Coast District Council has not had any redundancies as a result of Covid-19. 
 

 

 
 
Dianne Andrew 
Organisational Development Manager  
Te Kaihautū mo te Hunga Mahi 

 
 
 


